
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No.AIRBSNLEWA/MoC/2022/                                                 Dated 15th February, 2022  

To 

Shri Ashwini Vaishnaw ji,  
Hon. Minister of Communications & IT 
Govt. of India, Sanchar Bhavan, New Delhi-110001  
 
 Sub: Request for granting of  meeting to AIRBSNLWEA– regarding 
 
Respected Sir,  
 
 
On behalf of the AIRBSNLEWA, we welcome and felicitate your good self on resuming 
the high office of the Hon. MoC and IT, Govt. of India.  We are confident that under 
your dynamic leadership and with wide experience, Telecom Industry will grow further 
in our country and   Telecom. Customers will be getting reliable Telecom Services at 
affordable rates. 
  
We, the AIRBSNLEWA is one of the largest association representing the BSNL retired 
executives & Non-executives, drawing pension from the Consolidated Fund of 
Government of India under Rule- 37A of CCS Pension Rules 1972.  
 
We the pensioners and family pensioners on behalf of AIRBSNLEWA would like 
request your goodself to kindly grant us an appointment for courtesy call meeting 
with your honour in person to discuss the long pending issue of pension revision of 
BSNL pensioners, which is due w.e.f. 1.1.2017 at an early date, as per your 
convenience and oblige. 

With kind regards;  

Yours Sincerely 

 

( Prahlad Rai)  
General Secretary AIRBSNLEWA 

 


